
 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

 
January 14/2025 

 

To: All Nation Departments 

From: Tsuut’ina Museum Giftshop 

 

Attention Tsuut’ina Giftshop Customers, 

We will be closed Wendsday, January 15/2025 from 9am to 1pm due to staff attending the 

Christmas concert. 

Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Siyisgaas, 

 

 

Rhonda Whitney-Crowchild 

Giftshop Manager 

 

 

Tsuut’ina Culture/Museum 

64 Old Agency Road 

Tsuut'ina Nation, AB T3T-0B8 

403-238-2677 


